
Babcock Ranch Eco Tour 
I want to thank everyone who participated in the tour at Babcock Ranch, and 
a big thank you goes out to Donna Stankiewicz for taking charge of this event 
in my absence. When planning events it’s hard to know what our weather will 
bring. I’m sorry for the rain delay. I was disappointed there were no baby 
piglets! Enjoy the pictures provided by Donna Stankiewicz and Patti Lekki. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


